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I told him that’s natural; I experienced
anxiety before all three of my earlier ones.
Grant McGuire is a Huntington resident. His
email address is grant11955@gmail.com.

Grant McGuire: 50th reunions create new
friends from old acquaintances
Hugo Award winner McGuire manages to make
some extreme tonal shifts work together
beautifully in her bittersweet eighth Wayward
Children novella (after Where the Drowned
Girls Go). By the age of s ...

Lost in the Moment and Found
Francis J. "Frank" McGuire, of Hopkinton,
died suddenly on August 23rd, 2022 at his
home in Hopkinton. He was the beloved husband
of the late Donna (Marone) McGuire who died
in August of 2012.

Francis J. McGuire
McGuire's Irish Pub was named to the list for
its lively atmosphere, great food and its
biggest spectacle — the 750,000-plus $1 bills
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that hang from the restaurant's ceilings,
walls ...

McGuire's Irish Pub makes Trips to Discover's
list of most iconic Florida restaurants
His name? Joey McGuire. McGuire called an
almost perfect game. He kept the foot on the
gas for 60 minutes, allowing the Red Raiders
to march up and down the turf for points on
the regular.

McGuire Magic: New Texas Tech Coach Looks
Like Right Hire In Win Over Murray State
I’d hoped I was a more interesting than a
basic European guy. I’d have settled for
being 20% more exotic. Grant McGuire is a
Huntington resident. His email address is
grant11955@gmail.com.

Grant McGuire: No Cherokee DNA, but still a
proud Scots-Irish-German
Though it's not his nature to not have a
ringside seat, Joey McGuire volunteered.
"Being in the press box for about three or
four games, man, it wasn't very fun," McGuire
said. "I was like a caged ...

Hungry to lead: McGuire can't wait for first
game as college head coach
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Even with the spike in the price of gasoline
this spring and summer, Joey McGuire can
drive whatever vehicle he pleases Saturday
when he heads to Jones AT&T Stadium for his
first game as the Texas ...

Texas Tech coach Joey McGuire debuts with Red
Raiders, years after he started coming to
watch them
Hull KR coach Danny McGuire has opened up
about his relationship with former Robins
boss Tony Smith. The pair have worked
together in many capacities since 2004, with
McGuire being instrumental in ...

Danny McGuire sets record straight on Tony
Smith relationship as he looks ahead to
Willie Peters era
Duncan McGuire scored a total of five goals
in his first two years with Creighton's
soccer team. McGuire scored five more in the
first two games this season, and the Omaha
Creighton Prep graduate ...

Creighton's Duncan McGuire named national
player of the week
McGuire is out of the lineup for Wednesday's
game against the Twins. McGuire will give way
to Kevin Plawecki behind the plate after
catching in each of Boston's last three
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games. Though the ...

Red Sox's Reese McGuire: Sits out Wednesday
McGuire indicated he planned to play both,
but said at halftime Shough was injured and
probably wouldn't return. Shough was on the
sideline in the second half with a sling on
his left (non ...

Texas Tech routs Murray State 63-10 in
McGuire's debut
McGuire will start at catcher and bat ninth
in Tuesday's game against the Twins, Chris
Cotillo of The Springfield Republican
reports. McGuire has been on the bench for
stretches of two and three ...

Red Sox's Reese McGuire: Draws third straight
start
LUBBOCK, TX (KCBD) - The Texas Tech Red
Raiders scored 42 points in the first half
and cruised to a 63-10 season opening win
over Murray State Saturday night at Jones
AT&T Stadium. All three Red ...
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